Lindenwold Public Schools
Lindenwold Middle School ¢ White Horse Avenue ¢ Lindenwold NJ 08021

Date: 8/25/2023
Dear Parents/Guardians:

You have been informed of the New Jersey state law that all children entering 6™ grade receive a Tdap
(Tetanus, Diptheria, Acellular Pertussis) vaccine and a Meningococcal vaccine. I have not received
documentation for your child.

Ifyour child does not receive the state required vaccines prior to October 1, 2023 your child will be
excluded from school.

Your physician may provide a copy of your child’s immunization record, or document the information
on the bottom portion of this form. (PLEASE DISREGARD THIS NOTICE IF THE STUDENT HAS
ALREADY SENT PROOF OF IMMUNIZATIONS.)

Thank you for your cooperation in this important matter.

Sincerely,

School Nurse
856-346-3330, Ext. 2322
FAX 856-346-0554

MUST BE COMPLETED BY PHYSICIAN:

STUDENT NAME: DATE OF BIRTH:

Date of Tdap :

Date of Meningococcal vaccine:

PHYSICIAN SIGNATURE:

PHYSICIAN STAMP:



